
Fogarty Memorial PTO Newsletter ~January 2018 

 

Upcoming Events: 

 

January 9, 6:30 pm:  

PTO Meeting, Fogarty Library 

 

January 10:  

 

2nd Wednesday of each month! 

 

January 19: 

P Bruins Order Forms and/or Street Hockey 

Goalie Pads Raffle due! 

 

  

 

 

Easy Ways to support Fogarty’s PTO:  

      

 

 

 

Sunday, February 11, 2018 

Come join Fogarty Families and watch the Providence 

Bruins at 3:05pm!  

Order forms were sent home last week. 

   Tickets will be $25 per person and each 

child/student ticket will include a P Bruins hat, and a 

coupon for one popcorn and one soft drink. 

 

ALSO - we will be raffling off one pair of Goalie 

Street Hockey gear - helmet, leg pads, glove, blocker, 

and chest protector!  

Tickets are$1.00 each.   

 

On the P Bruins order form, there will be a separate 

section to enter the raffle.  Please send in order 

form(s), and payment, checks only please, made out to 

 FMS, PTO.   

The sale for both the P Bruins tickets and the 

raffle will end FRIDAY, JANUARY 19, 2018.   

 

You can purchase tickets to the P Bruins or the raffle, 

or tickets for each event!  

 Winner of the raffle will be announced Monday, 

January 22! 

 

Tickets and vouchers for the P Bruins game will be 

send home the week of February 5, via backpack 

mail. 

 

 

Also coming in January, the PTO will be working with 

our art teachers, Mrs. Saccoccio and Mrs. MacPhee!  

 All students will be creating unique works of art 

during their regularly scheduled art classes 

throughout the month of January!  

 That artwork ​can be turned into memorable 

keepsakes and gifts - mugs, jewelry, pillowcases, and 

more!   

Families will receive order forms, catalogues and a 

copy of their child’s artwork in ​March.  

 

 ​Delivery of your one-of-a-kind keepsakes will be in 

April​ - in time for Mother’s and Father’s Day!  

 

PTO Meeting ~ 

Tuesday, January 9 at  6:30 pm  

in the Fogarty library.   

*** We will have snacks ​AND a special raffle will be 

held for everyone in attendance!   

 ​All are welcome and encouraged to attend! These 

meetings are a great opportunity for members of the 

FMS School Community to participate and express their 

opinions and/or make helpful suggestions. Please 

consider joining us and helping to make our PTO even 

stronger! 

 We look forward to seeing strong attendance.  

 Free Babysitting is provided at all PTO meetings!  



 

Please consider volunteering for one of 

these positions!   

Our events and programs cannot run without your 

dedication and commitment.   

If signing up for a position seems like a big time 

commitment or overwhelming, consider 

“co-chairing” an event or position with a friend!  

  

Please contact Joy at ​joy@fogartypto.com​ if you are 

interested!   

 

OPEN Positions  

~ Scholastic Book Fair Coordinator - December & April 

Book Fairs 

~Giving Tree- Canned Goods Drive 

~Art Room, Co-Coordinator,  Breakfast with Santa 

 

**ALSO, All Board positions  

 

~President, Vice President, Treasurer, Secretary~ 

are up for re-election this year.  Nominations are 

due by April and elections will be held in May.  

 If you are interested in running for a position, 

please contact Joy. 

 

 

Fogarty Fridays!  

 Wear your Fogarty Blue or  

Fogarty Gear 

 every Friday -  

Show your school spirit!  
 

 

 

Many thanks to Katrina Mooney for organizing the 

Teacher and Staff Holiday Breakfast before vacation. 

Also, thank you to the Parrillo Family, who donated a 

beautiful gift basket that was raffled off to one lucky 

winner!   

We appreciate all your support and time! 

 

 

 

Congratulations to the following winners of the 

annual Gingerbread House Competition!  

 

First Place:  Camden and Reagan DeAngelis 

Second Place:  Lucas Botelho 

Third Place:  AJ Murgida 

Honorable Mention:  ​Austin Rego 

 

Thank you to all the students and families who 

contributed to the event!   

 

 

 

Thank you to Fogarty Families for their generous 

donations of​ 689​ canned goods for the Glocester 

Food Pantry!   

This year’s  Giving Tree was another  great success! 

Thank-you to Brenda Peterson for  her time, dedication 

and organization of this wonderful event!   

   

If you take pictures at any PTO events, 

please send your pictures to Laura Davis at 

laura@fogartypto.com​. 

 

 

Saturday, April 7, 2018 

Spring Dance 

More details to follow! 
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